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@ DUKE POWER

January 16, 1992

U, §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk

Washington, D. C. 2085,

Subject: Catawba Nuclear Station
Docket Nos, 50-413 and 50-414
Technical Specification Amendment Request Withdrawal
Containment Penetration Conductor Overcurrent Protective Devices

Hal B. Tucker's letter dated April 24, 1990 submitted a request to relocate the Catawba
Nuclear Station Technical Specification Tables 3.8-la and 3.8-1b (Units 1 and 2
Containment Penetration Conductor Overcurrent Protective Devices, respectively) to the
Final Safety Analysis Report Chapter 16, Selected Licensee Commitments. Duke Power
needs additional time to review the impact of Generic Letter 91-08 on this amendment
request. Therefore, Duke Power is withdrawing this amendment request, and will resubmit
it au & later date, (Please note tha! the April 24, 1990 letter was a single submittal for both
McGuire and Catawba and that this withdrawal of the amendment request applies to

Catawba only.)
Very truly yours,
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